
OHR SRT News Summary, 19 Oct. 1997

There was neither Pale nor Banja Luka news. There was only a text in Cyrillic saying that :

Upon the request of the HR, SFOR carried out a technical inspection of the SRT transmitter Veliki
Zep, on October 18 1997. Upon SFOR’s arrival, they learnt that unknown RS citizens carried out
an act of sabotage. SRT from Banja Luka will start with its programme as soon as conditions
allow.
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